
 

Sodexo at MCC would like to announce the arrival of our new Catering Manager, Karen Costantini.  

Karen began with us on Monday, August 12, 2019.  She has already begun to meet the MCC community  

and respond to catering requests.  Karen comes to us with an extensive background in both catering and 

campus events, most recently at St. John Fisher.  Please join us in welcoming Karen.  To request catering 

please contact catering@monroecc.edu  or extension 2578. 
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